<u>General Sir Patrick Sanders appointed</u> new Chief of the General Staff

Defence Secretary Ben Wallace has confirmed that Her Majesty The Queen has approved the new appointment of Chief of the General Staff.

MDP appoints new Assistant Chief Constable, Territorial, Crime and Support

Former Metropolitan Police Service Chief Superintendent, Jason Gwillim, joins the Ministry of Defence Police.

<u>Visa fees scrapped for Non-UK Service</u> Personnel

In recognition of the immensely valuable contribution that thousands of overseas personnel make to the UK while serving, the Government has announced that visa fees will be waived for those who have served in the UK Armed Fo...

UK and partners publish vision for responsible space operations

As part of the Combined Space Operations Initiative (CSpO), the UK has published a vision affirming a commitment to lead as responsible actors in space.

Joint statement by Defence Ministers of the Joint Expeditionary Force

Meeting in the UK, Defence Ministers from the ten Joint Expeditionary Force nations have issued a joint statement on the situation in Ukraine.